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From:
Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2016 4:08 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Class orders [DLM=Sensitive]

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

H  
 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2016 3:31 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Class orders [DLM=Sensitive] 
 
Hi   
 
Sorry to bother you both - I know we've been talking with you about ASIC class orders in respect of the timing of 
dashboards and PHD,   With the press today about the 2 July election date I 
can see we might hit caretaker mode fairly soon which might change the landscape for us a bit.  
 
We are thinking we might:  

•   
• start drafting a class order that changes the dates for PHD and PD as per the legislation that was introduced 

and have this ready to go.  

 
Do you have any objection to us doing this?  
 
We're just a little worried that by the time we know for sure what will happen from the government side with these two 
measures, it will be too late for us to help because we'll be in caretaker.    
 
Thanks so much.  
 
Kind regards  
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Please consider the environment before printing this document 
   
Information collected by ASIC may contain personal information. Please refer to our Privacy policy 
http://www.asic.gov.au/privacy for information about how we handle your personal information, your rights to seek access to and 
correct personal information, and how to complain about breaches of your privacy by ASIC. 
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This e-mail and any attachments are intended for the addressee(s) only and may be confidential. They may contain legally 
privileged or copyright material. You should not read, copy, use or disclose them without authorisation. If you are not the 
intended recipient please contact the sender as soon as possible by return e-mail and then please delete both messages. This notice 
should not be removed. 

   




